
From: Soura, Christian
To: Earley, Jimmy <jearley@cio.sc.gov>

Date: 3/13/2013 8:23:07 AM
Subject: SLIGP

Jimmy,
 
                Do you need a designation letter or anything else from us in order to get the application filed, or are you OK?
  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:jearley@cio.sc.gov

